
Brunswick TARA

Open meeting minutes: Brunswick community room 7/8/24 19:00-20:00.

Introductions and apologies:

Present: Naz Begum (chair), Emma Hurst (secretary), James Hurst, Gemma Roche, Dymo Leung, 
Nick Wise, Muriel Bell (committee), Cllr Amna Abdullatif, Justin (tenant).

Apologies: Jephter Amadi (Vice chair), Debbie Ellison (treasurer), Katrina Keane (MCC), Sharon 
Thomas (S4B), Cllr Tina Hewitson, Abdi Muse. 

BTARA updates:

No S4B updates 

No Manchester city council updates

Other business:

The fun day that btara held at the community room went really well. We received great 
feed back from local residence and other groups. 
Btara now have a new website – www.btara.org 
On the 25th of August we will be holding a tabletop sale with second hand goods. 

Update regarding the flats (artillery court), residences are feeling worried and frightened 
regarding the ongoing issues. Maybe look to see if S4B/Mears can put an onsite security 
guard to see if this might have a positive effect on the issues mentioned.
Cllr Amna suggested a meeting held in the community room for the tenants of artillery 
court to discuss their issues with a member of S4B, Mears, MCC, CLLRS and hopefully 

http://www.btara.org/


Close of meeting 20:00.

Next btara open meeting will be held on the 4th/09/2024.

Please remember the next meeting will be our AGM.

the police. This would need leaflets to be made and printed to then be distributed to the 
tenants who are concerned. Justin mentioned he would be happy to distribute the leaflets.
Mid- autumn festival in the park, another big community event, meetings to be had 
regarding a BBQ in the basketball court in Gartside gardens.
Cllrs Amna gave us an update regarding Id project - Manchester id buildings, are really 
engaging with Jephter and they want the community to have an input. There is going to 
be another meeting onsite. The heights of building are going to be very high. There will be 
a lot of people on site with no parking places and none have been planned as of yet for 
students and professional people. cllr Amna has spoken regards parking as this is likely 
to have an effect on the parking in Ardwick, however they are trying to engage and MCC 
is very much involved. They have also put funding aside for the community. 


